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Concert of the SGGW Representative Orchestra

On 16 January 2025, at 7pm, you are invited to the New Year’s concert of the SGGW Representative Orchestra.
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The SGGW Representative Orchestra invites representatives of the academic
community and external guests to a New Year’s concert. The programme includes
carnival hits of Polish and foreign popular music and film music.

The SGGW Representative Orchestra is an academic orchestra which has been giving
concerts for 17 years, constantly expanding its repertoire. Its 45-strong line-up is made
up of musicians playing wind instruments, whose sound is complemented by an
electric and bass guitar, a percussion section and a keyboard instrument. In addition to
the orchestra, the New Year’s concert will feature solo vocalists.

Admission to the event is free.
More info.  www.orkiestra.sggw.pl
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